
PRINCE GEORGE’ S COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION 

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICE PROGRAM 

2017 AWARDS SOLICITATION 

 

The PGCBA is soliciting applications for funding community and public service projects. 

Organizations which serve the Prince George’s County community are invited to submit an 

application for a small grant ($1,000 or less). The organization must be a 501(C) 3 to apply. 

Applications are available on our website www.pgcba.com under “Public Resources.” All 

applications must be received by 5:00 pm on May 17, 2017 via email at rhadden@pgcba.com. 

The Public Service Grants Committee will review all applications. Awards will be announced 

and dispersed in August/September of 2017.  

You may contact Robin Hadden at rhadden@pgcba.com  or phone 301-952-1442 for additional 

information. 
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